
North Essex Parking Partnership  
Joint Committee 

NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT AND RIGHT TO 
INSPECT THE ANNUAL RETURN 

ANNUAL RETURN FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2012 

 

 
Section 14 of the Audit Commission Act 1998 
The Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2011 (SI 2011/817) 
 
The audit of the accounting statements for the North Essex Parking 
Partnership Joint Committee for the year ended 31 March 2012 has been 
concluded. 
 
The accounting statements are available for inspection by any local 
government elector for the area of the North Essex Parking Partnership Joint 
Committee on application to: 
 
Steve Heath 
Finance Manager 
Colchester Borough Council 
Rowan House, 
33 Sheepen Road,  
Colchester CO3 3WG 
 
e-mail: financial.accounting@colchester.gov.uk 
 
Copies will be provided to any local government elector upon request. 
 
This announcement is made by: Steve Heath, Finance Manager 
 
Date: 20 September 2012. 


